
Notification

In connection with the recent grant of license under Station WF2XYN, this is to confirm 
that in addition to supporting Contract No.: N00164-11-C-JT45, the Station WF2XYN license 
will be used for the following purposes, as explained in the exhibit to the underlying application:

- To permit continued testing of the Operating Capability of the MSTAR Radar when 
integrated as part of a Border and Force Protection Ground Surveillance System. The 
Ground Surveillance System test data is necessary to show requirements compliance for 
anticipated bids. 

- In addition, the anticipated RFP’s will require Laurel Technologies to provide a working 
pretested system for evaluation. These contracts, if awarded, will support the Domestic 
(CBP and US Military) and International (Middle East) Border and Force Protection
Lines of Business. 

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the Commission’s records for WF2XYN be updated 
to include the above additional activities.  Consistent with Commission practice and policy, the 
company understands that the submission of this Notification via the ELS shall constitute 
authority for operation in support of the above-identified activities, under the parameters 
authorized under WF2XYN, unless instructed otherwise by the Commission.


